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6 APPROPRIATE ASSESSMENT CONCLUSION 

The likely impacts that will arise from the draft County Development Plan have been examined in the 
context of a number of factors that could potentially affect the integrity of the Natura 2000 network.   

Provided that the mitigation measures that are outlined in Table 5.3 above are included in the draft 
Plan it is considered that the draft Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Development Plan 2016-2022 
will not have a significant adverse effect on European Sites, and that the integrity of the European 
Sites, in view of their conservation interests, will not be adversely affected. 
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